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Meyers, Robert COE jv QL41-.- %3L
From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2004 11:41 AM

To: Herryman, William WASD

Subject: RE: waiver of plat

Mr.. Herryman,

In order for me to give you an opinion, I will state the relevant facts: 1 You recently started working for the County; 2 You worked
as a Professional Land Surveyor prior to your employment with the County and 3 Your former client has an item that is currently
before the County. Based on a previous opinion the Commission on Ethics issued, I conclude that any documents that are
submitted on behalf of the applicant which contain your signature as a Professional Surveyor would not be in violation of the
County Conflict of Interest and Code of Ethics Ordinance.

Please understand that you are prohibited from appearing in front of any County committee or board and may not meet with
County staff to discuss the abovementioned application. The rationale behind granting you the waiver is that your role in this
matter was strictly limited to preparing the survey for the client, If you were to assume a greater role than simply preparing the
survey, it could conceivably be a violation of the Code of Ethics Ordinance.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Thank you,

Robert Meyers

Original

Message

From: Herryman, William WASD
Sent: Tuesday, November 09, 2004 1:35 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Cc: Toledo, Tony PWD
Subject: waiver of plat

Mr. Meyers,
This is to fallow up in writen our telephone conversation of today in reference mentioned above Mr.isidor w of plat at
1272 nw 101 st.
This iten original went infrom of the Plat Committee o 2/12/04 on september30 of this year
went again and at this time i appear as the surveyor incharge, this was before i work for the WASAD department as Profe.
Land Surveyor.
lam requestin tha the Ethics Committee consider granting an exception or a Waiver of the conflict of interes in order to
allow this item to be approved by the Plat Committee and subsequently by the Board of County Commissioners.
Thank for yoar pront attention to this matter
William Herryman P. E., P.L.S.

11/12/04


